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Proposed Street Tree Maintenance Programme for 2017 

 

 
The trees on the following roads and streets will be included in the street tree maintenance 
works programme for the South East Area during 2017. The works, unless otherwise stated 
involve pruning work. 
 

 
No. 

 
Location 

No of Trees 
requiring work 

1 Temple Road 
(At both sides of the road from Richmond Avenue South & 
Dartry Road). 
 

55 

2 Pearse Street 
House No. 28, (Tree Tag No. 0562) will be felled due to 
damage from vehicle. 
 

1 

3 Burlington Road 
Outside Nos. 18 - 20 / 16, 14, and at No. 21 Waterloo Road on 
Junction with Burlington Road.  
 

4 

4 Merrion Road 
Outward from outside Nos. 230, 244, 250, 256, 264, 270. 
Inward from Merrion Gates Nos. 175, 254, 155, 151.   
 

10 

5 Tritonville Court 
Trees overhanging private  property 
 

5 

6 Haddington Road 
 

32 

7 Lansdowne Road 
At the following locations: outside IPA 60 - 62, also outside 
Nos. 55, 53, 51, 49, 47, 50, 40, 36, 24, 18, and 14 and outside 
IRFU offices and Lansdowne House. 
 

 
17 

8 Cowper Road  
Trees at both side of the road to be pruned also fell and grind 
stump of Horse Chestnut tree at No. 36 Cowper Road. 
  

54 

9 Westmoreland Street 
Prune 3 Elms (Ulmus sps.).and 3 London Planes (Platanus 
sps.) 

6 

 
 
 



 
No. 

 
Location 

No of Trees 
requiring work 

11 Waterloo Road 
A total of 47 trees to be pruned at this location. 
Fell & grind stump of Lime tree (Tilia sps.) outside No. 33 
Baggot Street due to decay at the base of the tree. 
 

 
   47 

12 Pembroke Gardens  
Prune ten mixed tree species  
 

10 

 
The tree works include general pruning, removal of deadwood in the tree crown, pruning 
back branches to clear private property and crown reduction where appropriate. Trees on 
the list scheduled for removal are being felled due to structural damage, disease, poor 
condition and where possible will be replaced.  
 
It is anticipated that the works will be undertaken on a priority basis over the calendar year 
2017. 
 
 
Michael Noonan 
Senior Executive Park Superintendent 
 


